
On Friday, March 31, more than twenty Queen service 
and technical employees and RNs marched to new 
Queen CEO Larry Coomes’ office, urging him to drop 
this costly lawsuit, respect our rights, and keep patient 
care dollars in this community!

We delivered a petition with nearly 300 signatures from 
NUHW Queen members, plus scores of signatures from 
NUHW members at the other four St. Joseph hospitals 
in the region, who stand united with us.

We’re not only Queen employees — many of us get our 
care at Queen, or have family or friends who do. This is 
a close-knit community, and we care deeply about what 
happens at our hospital. We are simply asking to be 
treated with respect, and to have a say in decisions that 
impact our community.
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For more information, contact  
NUHW organizer Hilda Poulson at  
(510) 214-6732 or hpoulson@nuhw.org.

OUR MESSAGE TO MANAGEMENT: 
DO THE RIGHT THING!

We will continue fight for what is right.  

PATIENTS FIRST!

Queen CEO Larry Coomes


